
City of Mesa

Legislation Text

Mesa Council Chambers
57 East 1st Street

Three-Year Term Contract with Two Years of Renewal Options for Colt Patrol Rifles for the Mesa
Police Department (Citywide)

It is the Police Department’s recommendation to standardize Colt rifles because of their proven
durability and reliability.  The Department’s current inventory rifles are beginning to show signs of
aging and will need to be replaced.  Through this contract, the Department will begin purchasing rifles
annually to replace the oldest rifles in service.

City staff and Purchasing recommend awarding the contract to the lowest, responsive, and
responsible bidder, Proforce Marketing, Inc., dba Proforce Law Enforcement, at $75,000 annually,
with an annual increase allowance of up to 5%, or the adjusted Producer Price Index.
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